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The Monogram is an official Mono County newsletter designed to provide information and
updates on current issues impacting local public health.  Issued at the direction of Bryan
Wheeler, Public Health Director, and Dr. Caryn Slack, MD, MPH, Public Health Officer, the
Monogram is distributed on an as-needed basis, covering pertinent public health topics,
and providing valuable information and resources for visitors and residents.

Bryan Wheeler
Public Health Director
Bryan Wheeler RN, MSN, PHN was appointed Mono County
Public Health Director in October 2020. Mr. Wheeler has 35
years of healthcare experience serving in a variety of nursing
and public health related positions, including serving as Mono
County Public Health Program Manager since July 2016. Mr.
Wheeler received his Master of Science in Nursing and
Bachelor of Science in Nursing from Western Governors
University.

Meet The Team 

Dr. Caryn Slack, MD, MPH
Public Health Officer
Dr. Caryn Slack, MD, MPH was appointed Mono County Public
Health Officer in December 2021. Dr. Slack is a practicing
Board Certified Family Medicine provider (for over 18 years),
with experience practicing in both urban and rural primary
care. Born and raised in New England, Dr. Slack completed her
undergraduate at Georgetown University in Washington, DC,
and received her medical degree from the University of
Minnesota, Minneapolis. She also received a Masters in Public
Health from The University of Utah, Division of Public Health.
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Welcome to the Monogram! 


